
Dear 3 Oak and 3 Ash, 

I hope you all had a lovely weekend. What amazing 

weather we had last week! It was a little too hot for me 

but it was great to see photos of so many of you 

enjoying it. It was also great to see you enjoying the 

virtual Sports Day activities – it looked like you really 

enjoyed it. 

For the week beginning 29th June, please continue with 

the Trolls Unit – some of you may be doing less/more 

than what we are “setting” so please feel free to work 

through this at a pace that suits you. As always, if you 

can, try to use some of the new words you came across 

in last week’s tasks in these week’s tasks. There is also a 

unit called ‘Lockdown’ which you can start as soon as 

you have finished the Trolls unit.  

I have also uploaded a VE Day comprehension. There 

are 3 different levels (1 star – 3 star). Have a look at 

each set of questions and choose which one you think 

would be most appropriate. Alternatively, send me a 

message and I can tell you which one to have a go at.  

The White Rose Maths for this week is all uploaded to 

the website folder for this week’s learning, along with 

the answer sheets. Please remind your child to show 

their work rather than doing everything in their head. 

Not only does this avoid mistakes being made, in a test, 

if they got the working out correct but the answer 

wrong, they may still get a mark for showing the correct 



method. There are also videos for each of these lessons 

which have also been uploaded to the website. 

Look forward to hearing from you all again this week.  

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Dakers and Miss Baillie  


